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It is my pleasure to announce that this year’s recipient of the Phyllis A. Roth Faculty 
Distinguished Service Award. It is Peter von Allmen of the Economics Department.  

Peter has been with the college for a comparably short number of years among Roth winners, 
having joined the faculty in 2010. Arriving to Skidmore after two decades at Moravian College, he 
plunged headlong into the full variety of service opportunities that his new institution afforded him. 

These service roles represent a range of contributions to the college that sit at the core of its 
educational mission. Peter served for four years as the Faculty Director of Assessment, helping to 
design and implement assessment projects with departments. He also chaired CEPP in the 2013-
2014 school year, in which he helped oversee the first full year of Skidmore’s most recent general 
education curriculum reform. He is a three-time member of IPPC, and co-chaired the IPPC 
subcommittee on institutional effectiveness. He is a long-time member of the Quantitative 


